Ben and Marie Muldoon
o Church-Planters to the Deaf in Romania
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We are down to the final 90 hours of

language classes! We have had a handful of
slow, but longer conversations in Romanian,
and we are just beginning to learn nuances,
popular sayings, humor, etc. We are also
understanding more of the sermons at the local
church we attend, while our kids attend classes
taught in Romanian. Our kids are starting to
catch on and love reciting Romanian numbers
1-10 to anyone who will listen! Starting in the
new year, God has opened up some
opportunities for Ben to preach in Romanian.
Please pray for his sermon prep and continued
language progress to this end. This will be an
important next step on our way to starting a
church for Deaf and hearing!

Please be in prayer as Ben will be traveling
the first of the year (January 1-16) to India with
our mission board director, David Bennett, for
two weeks. They will be teaching and training
pastors in their personal walk with God and the
spiritual disciplines. Pray for safe travels, clear
communication, spiritual understanding, and
safety for Marie and the little ones. Thankfully
the Lord has already provided extra help for
Marie while Ben is away travelling!

Language scho o

hours Ompleted: 390
Goal: 480

Baby number 4 is progressing well, per
recent ultrasounds. We anticipate having our
baby boy here, February 2025. Marie’s
fatigue lightened up considerably mid-
October, allowing her to complete some
online requirements for her Registered
Nurse license and attend language school.
Thank you so much for praying! Please
also pray for a vehicle for our growing

family.

Sending Church:

Stanley Heights Baptist Church

1512 McBrien Rd, Chattanooga, TN 37412
Dr. Brent Baughman

StanleyHeights.org

(423) 867-8060

Training men in the local church

to reach the silent world.

November, 2024

Serenity, William, Penny

While prioritizing learning Romanian,
the Lord has brought some non-
Romanians into our lives. Our
babysitter’s husband, D., is from Spain
and Ben has met him for coffee on
several occasions. Ben also connected
with a Japanese couple that is here doing
mission work with college students.
Marie continues to invest in her
relationships with our Argentinian
babysitter, J.P., our Lebanese friend
M.K., and even long-distance with a
single lady from the US that is planning
on mission work in India!
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We had the opportunity as a family to goto a

oo conference for missionaries by missionaries
in Germany. It was a blessing to hear of what

God is doing across Europe, reconnect with
members from two of our supporting churches
that were visiting, and Bern was able to share a
brief testimony! In spite of the kids getting sick
during the conference, we left encouraged and
~ grateful for our lives here in Bucharest!

Many of you have been praying for Alex,
the young Romanian man that Ben discipled.
His move to another city has gone well, he is
excited about serving in the local church, and
enjoys his new job! The updates that Ben has
gotten from him since his move have all been
encouraging, and he is continuing to grow in
the Lord! Thank you for praying for Alex!

Developing and Deploying Deaf Disciplers
Muldoons4D@swmi.org ® 864-395-0836

www.muldoons4d.com

Please forward support to:
Silent Word Ministries

Checks: SWM - Designate: Muldoon
PO Box 889, Trenton, GA 30752
Silentword.org/give

706-657-8000
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